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Disclaimer
Whilst every care has been

taken to ensure accuracy of the
information in this newsletter,
neither the printer, editor or
distribution team can accept

responsibility for any subsequent
alterations, errors or mistakes in
any material published herein.

The views expressed in any
articles are not necessarily the
views of anyone involved in the
production of this newsletter.

Printed by ‘The Print Section’
Swale Borough Council

01795 417416
printroom@swale.gov.uk
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Ed’s Note
What a strange summer! Heatwaves, rain, storms, high winds
and as I write this (Monday afternoon, August 19th) a deluge
of rain that would have had Noah running for his ark.
So, The Observer drops on your door mat bringing much needed
normality back to our lives! We can’t help with the weather, but
at least you know you can rely on us!
Thanks to all our contributors who take the time each month to
let you know what’s been going on or about to go on in Iwade.
You too could write something for us, or send us a special photo
for our next issue – give it a try, it’s strangely satisfying to see
something you have penned in print!
Also thanks to our team of distributors headed up by Ann, Mac
and Rose who make sure you get your copy each month.

Don’t forget you can contact us at:
the.iwade.observer@gmail.com




